
Greetings Staunton Area Residents, 

South Park Telephone (SPT) is in the process of gathering information for the grant application 
and would like to include as much data as possible to substantiate a grant award for the project.  
 
May I request that the residents of the project area conduct a speed test from their residence and 
business and document the results on the attached Excel Spreadsheet. I have included the speed 
test website within the attached, it’s important that testing is conducted 
using  www.speedtest.net for consistency in results.  
 
Please encourage all project area residents to participate in the exercise so we may present a 
good sample in the application. 
  
Please submit the test results directly to me @ dshipley@usch.com no later than Friday June 12, 
2020, I will compile and include with the grant application. Please contact me with any questions 
and thank you for the support. 
  
Please refer to the following steps to conduct the speed test.   

1. Access www.speedtest.net 
2. Click on the Go Button 

  

 
  
  

3. The test will begin and perform a download and upload speed test (Approx. 1-minute 
testing period) and will display the results relevant to your internet connection – the 
sample below indicates a 808 Mbps Download and 743 Mbps Upload internet connection 
at the time of the test. 

  
  

 
 



4. Document test results in the attached Excel Spreadsheet and submit to David Shipley 
at  dshipley@usch.com 

 

 
 
Please contact me with any questions 
  
Thank you, 
  
David Shipley 
Vice President 
South Park Telephone 
719.837.6400 
  
 

  


